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1 message

Scott Reed <springwoodacresfarm@gmail.com> Wed, Apr 20, 2022 at 8:15 AM
To: Lisa Estrin <lisa.m.estrin@multco.us>
Cc: "Stephenson, Garrett H." <gstephenson@schwabe.com>
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Lisa,
Attached is another letter of support from our neighbor (Douglas) regarding our application to build a home on our farm.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Scott Reed

Springwood Acres LLC
12424 NW Springville Road
Portland, OR 97229

(914) 391-6995

ﬂ Douglas Letter..pdf
306K

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=2a6394eb0f&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1730644793496348973%7Cmsg-f%3A1730644793496... 1/1


https://www.google.com/maps/search/12424+NW+Springville+Road+Portland,+OR+97229?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/12424+NW+Springville+Road+Portland,+OR+97229?entry=gmail&source=g
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=2a6394eb0f&view=att&th=18047c4534baa92d&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_l27pv4l10&safe=1&zw

April 16, 2022

Multnomah County

Department of Community Services
Land Use Planning Division

Attn: Lisa Estrin

1600 SE 190" Avenue

Portland, OR 97233

RE: 14 Day Opportunity to Comment
12424 NW Springville Road, Portland
Case File T2-2021-14981

To Whom it May Concern,

We are neighbors of the Reed farm at 12424 NW Springville Road in Portland. We write this
letter in support of their application to build a home on their property.

In Multnomah County, we face many challenges such as affordable housing, road maintenance
homelessness, rising crime, etc. We hope the County will approve this application quickly so it
can focus on more pressing issues.

:

Sincerely,

20401, it Dnglis

Daniel & Judi Douglas
12455 NW Springville Road
Portland, OR 97229



